
      

3’s Room News 

  November 1, 2019 
  Ms. Patti 

 

October Highlights 
A spooky study of Halloween was a great way to wrap up the month of October.  We worked to improve 
our fine motor skills by gluing streamers on plates to create ghosts, and cutting strips of paper to make 
spider legs.   Everyone had a blast carving our jack o’ lantern and picking out the seeds to roast.  The 
Halloween party was a huge success and we are thankful to all who helped out by making donations 
and/or volunteering during the party.   
 

                                    Family Connection 
 

We will be working throughout the month of November on shape recognition.  When reading with your 
child, point out an object and see if they can name the shape.  Name a shape and see if they can point to 
something they see that is the same shape.  Cut out different shaped items from a magazine or cereal  
                      box and bring them in to hang on our classroom shape collage.                                                                            
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
pberley@lakelandslittlelearners.com or by phone at 262-723-8391.   
 

Looking Ahead 
All the many types of transportation will be our 
focus for the beginning of November.  Painting 
with cars, cutting out bus shapes, and gluing 
shapes to create boats are just a few of the 
projects we have coming up.  The children will 
also get a chance to explore the world of auto 
repair in our Auto Body Shop. 

Reminders 
We go outside everyday weather permitting.  
Please make sure your child has a coat, hat and 
gloves.  Also, check to make sure your child’s 
extra clothes are appropriate for the current 
weather. With cold season upon us, please  
be sure to assist your child with washing  
their hands upon entering the room. 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
November 11th - Parent/Teacher Conferences  
I will be offering parent/teacher conferences; 
look for a sign-up sheet for available times.  If 
these times do not work for you, please contact 
me and I would be happy to arrange a different 
time. 
November 21st - Thanksgiving Feast 
Each child may invite one special adult to join 
them at the feast.  Our classroom will be making     
Jell-O and brownies.  I will be posting a sign-up    
     sheet on the back of the classroom door if    
            you would like to donate ingredients.  If     
         someone will be dining with your child,      
     please RSVP on the classroom door.       
         Children will be charged for lunch, however  
            guests will enjoy the feast at no 
additional  
                   charge. 
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